
BE COURAGEOUS BE KINDBE AMBITIOUS

Dear Parent/Carers,

We are delighted to offer your child a place on the visit to the Big Bang Fair at the NEC, Birmingham on
Thursday 20th June 2024.

This is a STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) careers event for pupils across the West
Midlands. For more information on the event, click here to access their website.

This will be an exciting opportunity for your child to see and talk to experts in these fields and will inform
them of qualifications needed, including possible routes into a variety of careers related to STEM.

There is no co﻿st for this experience.

We will be travelling by school minibus at 12:15 and returning to Ipsley by 16:45 at the latest. Your child
will be collected early from lesson 4 so that lunch can be eaten before departing.

Pupils are expected to be in their full school uniform and remember that our Ready, Respectful and Safe
routines must be followed at all times. 

If you have any questions related to this event, please do not hesitate to contact me using one of the
methods shown at the bottom of this page.

To secure a place for your child, click on the red button below.

              Mr Pierce
              Head of Sciences

Yours faithfully,

CLICK HERE TO COMPLETE A CONSENT FORM
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